

12 July 2023

Mrs L Goedhuis The Goed Life Long Barn Coton NORTHAMPTON NN6 8RG

Dear Laura

Donations, Northgate School Arts College (Academy Trust)

On behalf of the pupils and staff at Northgate School Arts College I would like to thank yourself and 'The Goed Life' for your continued support and your kind and generous donations received towards costs at Northgate School, the Bee Hive and The Place to Bee.

Since Gavin started at Northgate he has made an enormous difference to the Horti Hub provision and it continues to thrive as a result of your generosity as does The Place to Bee. It is managed by a very able team and is a fabulous facility providing valuable vocational support to our Post 19 students. The Goed Life continues to make positive changes to the lives of our children and young adults.

Please be assured that we are extremely grateful and that money donated is well spent and is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Catherine Cope Business Manager













